
NOAH  ATTACKS  GAY  PRIESTS
AGAIN
There is a picture of Trevor Noah on the homepage of “The
Daily Show” which shows him with a photo of the Easter Bunny
on one side and the Sacred Heart of Jesus on the other. He
looks like an unshaven filthy pig.

Noah is not just a dirty looking man, he has a thing about
homosexual priests. No, he doesn’t come right out and attack
these priests by name—he’s a liberal—so he prefers innuendo as
his weapon.

On the April 13 edition of “The Daily Show,” Noah commented
that on Easter Sunday it was hard on many church-goers who are
used to attending services, “but for the Catholic Church, this
is  a  good  thing—keeping  the  priest  separate  from  the
congregation  might  not  be  the  worst  idea.”

Now we know he was not talking about heterosexual priests: the
John Jay studies on clergy offenses report that almost all the
sexual misconduct committed by priests were male-on-male sex.
Moreover, almost none of it involved kids—over 95 percent
involved adolescents. In other words, homosexual priests are
responsible for most of the sexual abuse, and almost all of
those cases are from the last century.

Noah wallows in the dirt. As a black man, he would take
offense if someone portrayed black men as thugs. Yet he has no
problem portraying homosexual priests as abusers, even though
most homosexual priests are not molesters. The man is a bigot.
He also needs to take a bath.
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